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t“? National Council of
— Churches in Australia

Faith and Unity Commission

You are invited to the
Fifth Consultation on
Bilateral Dialogues in Australia

Theme for the day:
Reception - How do churches respond to bilateral dialogues?

Plenary speakers
Dr Paul D. Murray, University of Durham, UK
Rev Dr Anna Grant-Henderson, Flinders University, South Australia

Reports will be received from each of the bilateral dialogues

Wednesday 1 August 2012
9.30 am - 4.00 pm

Wyselaskie Hall
Centre for Theology and Ministry
29 College Crescent, Parkville

Registration (to cover costs)
s$qo(full); $20 (student concession)

RSVP (for catering purposes) Monday 16 July 2012
Rev Tara Curlewis, NCCA General Secretary
faithandunity@ncca.org.au

PH: (02) 9299-2215 Fax (02) 9262-4514



